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Concerning the lease of Cathkin Pavilion and MUGA by the Jimmy Johnstone Charitable Trust.  
 
Dear Clare Malloy 
 
I am deeply concerned that the Glasgow City Council is considering leasing the public green space of 
Cathkin Pavilion.  This space is widely used by myself and many of the local people.  It is an 
important space for young children, teenagers and dog walkers among others to have free and easy 
access to exercise and fresh air. 
 
I wish to be reassured that myself and the other neighbourhood people that we will still be free to 
use the Catkin Pavilion as and when we wish and without cost as this space is important to the 
health and wellbeing of the people of Glasgow. 
 
yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 




